
why does the voice have to be in the constitution?

 

THE ULURU STATEMENT calls for a Voice to 
Parliament to be enshrined in the 
Australian Constitution by way of a 
enabling provision.
. 
Previous First Nations’ representative 
bodies such as ATSIC were set up 
administratively or by legislation. That
meant they were easily abolished by 
successive governments depending on 
their priorities.. 

Setting up and then abolishing 
representative bodies cuts across 
progress, damages working relationships 
and wastes talent that could be used 
to solve complex problems.

ULURUSTATEMENT ULURUSTATEMENT ULURUSTATEMENT

READ more and signup ONLINE AT:

ULURUSTATEMENT.ORG


